
Scholarship Recommendation Form
Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to the
applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.

Recommender Information

Name: Florencio M. San Pedro Sr. Relationship to applicant: None

Organization/School: Barangay Inanama, Llanera, Nueva Ecija

Email address: florenciosanpedro@gmail.com

Applicant Information: Use additional pages as needed

Name: Dennver Dexter John D. Manlanlan Current School: PHINMA Araullo University

Recommendation

PCAFPD scholars are chosen on the basis of their financial need, academic performance, and
commitment to community service and leadership. As the applicant's reference, please describe
the applicant's demonstrated leadership skills, accomplishments, and impacts on your
community and any other relevant information you feel the committee should know about the
applicant.

Recommender Name & Signature: FLORENCIO M. SAN PEDRO SR. Date: July 9, 2024



July 9, 2024

To whom it may concern,

GREETINGS:

It is my pleasure to recommend MR. DENNVER DEXTER JOHN D. MANLANLAN for a
scholarship application.

It is my honor to certify that MR. DENNVER DEXTER JOHN D. MANLANLAN, was born on
May 13, 2004, son of Mr. Rizal P. Manlanlan Jr. and Mrs. Wifelyn D. Manlanlan is a bonafide
Resident of Purok 4, Barangay Inanama, Llanera, Nueva Ecija.

Further certifies, that as per knowledge of the Barangay, the above mentioned names belongs
to the Low Income/ Indigent family of our Barangay and seeking support for Educational
Assistance from our Concerned Authorities. He is also known to be a Law Abiding Citizen and a
Good Moral Character.

Your scholarship is intended for students who need educational assistance to fulfill their dreams.
MR. DENNVER DEXTER JOHN D. MANLANLAN deserves it and this scholarship will be of
great help to him to make things come true. I'm sure that he will succeed in whatever path he's
going to take. Thank you and God bless.

Sincerely,

Barangay Inanama, we Llanera, Nueva Ecija

Recommender Name & Signature: FLORENCIO M. SAN PEDRO SR. Date: July 9, 2024


